
 

  

Wisconsin Naval Academy Parents Association  
Winter Membership Meeting 

Saturday, February 2nd 

11:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Speaker:  Sarah Olson  

 

Tanner-Paull American Legion Hall 

6922 W. Orchard St 

West Allis, WI 53214 

Join with your WISNAPA friends for our winter membership meeting. 

We will enjoy a chili lunch, have a business meeting, elect 2019-2020 officers, 

hear from our guest speaker, and stuff care packages. 

Our guest speaker will be Sarah Olson, a 1997 graduate of USNA. She graduated with a 

political science degree and service selected special operations. After Navy Dive School, 

Surface Warfare Officer School, and serving 24 months aboard USS Safeguard, she 

went on to earn her Explosive Ordnance Disposal (EOD) ‘crab’ in 2002.  She later served 

in Kuwait and Iraq where she earned a combat action ribbon as one of the first women in 

Iraq. 

             

We will be preparing care packages for our current midshipmen to help them through the 

“Dark Ages”.  Please bring enough “goodies” to fill 38 care packages.  If you are unable to 

attend the meeting, please consider sending a donation to help defray the cost of 

shipping and purchasing extra care package items. 

 

If you plan to attend the meeting, please RSVP using the following Sign-up Genius link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a4bacaa2caa8-winter 

 

The cost of lunch is $10.00/person.  You may pay at the door for meals.   

If you cannot attend and wish to contribute toward care package contents/shipping, 

please send your donation to Brad Bollmann, WISNAPA Treasurer at: 802 Fulton St., 

Wausau, WI 54403. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a4bacaa2caa8-winter

